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Secretary, Board 
Verizon Contract 

The law states that 100% ofVerizon New Jersey should have a 45 Mbps bi-directional service. 
Make Verizon perform the work they were prepaid to do. 

New Jersey residents including myself do not approve of the free lunch you are giving this 
utility company. Shame on your for being this gratuitous with our money. 

Frank Fracasso 
Greendell, NJ 
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